
Kindergarten News   January 20, 2020 

With last two weeks being only four school days each,  I was not able to 

finish our Middle-of-the –Year benchmarks.  I will try my best to finish 

this week and have the results in next Monday’s Maroon Folder.  

 

100th Day of Kindergarten 

Monday, Feb.3rd 

Below are some of the ways we will celebrate this special day! 

 

 We will read a lot of books about “100” during the next few weeks. 

 Students may bringing 100 small items to school.  You will find more 

information about this in the baggie that was sent home today. 

 We will count, write, and sort different items in our classroom. If 

your child is not able to count to 100, please help them practice at 

home.  

 We hope to take our lunch to the football field to play and eat.  If 

the weather is too cold or windy, we will eat our lunch in our class-

room, picnic style. Each child will need to bring their lunch and one 

large drink (with a pull-up or twist type lid) on Feb. 3rd.  This excit-

ing day is on a Monday, so we all will have to remember to send 

a lunch on this day!! If you would like for your child to have a 

sack lunch from the cafeteria, please fill out the slip and return 

it tomorrow. 

Special points of interest: 

 Jan. 29  

Meet to plan 

Valentine 

Party (3:40 

in front of 

the school) 

 Feb. 3 

100th Day  

of School 

 Feb. 14  

Valentines 

Party   

 Feb. 17                  

School    

Holiday 

 Feb. 18  

Money due 

for Ocean 

Adventure 

Concert  

 March 31 

Ocean      

Adventure  

Concert in 

Abilene 

       Stephen’s Ocean Adventure Concert - Tuesday, March 31, 2020 

 

Pre-K and Kindergarten students will be going on an exciting spring filed trip 

on March 31.  This concert will be in Abilene. I am not sure of the exact time 

it will start, but it is a morning concert. All students will need to pay $5.00 for 

their ticket. If you would like to enjoy this concert with us you will need to 

send $7.00 to school by February 18.  Once the tickets are paid for, they are 

NON-RUFUNDABLE.   

After the concert we will go to a park in Abilene to eat lunch and play.  

*I will send more details at a later time. 


